## 21/04/2021

**Lee Whitmore-Ferguson** 15 Pelham Grove Liverpool L17 8XD



## Welcome to your association.

Dear Lee.

**Headquarters** 

BMABA Group, The Old Bakery, Golden Square, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0AP

Welcome to the British Martial Arts and Boxing Association and thank you for opting to try out our 6 month affiliate membership option.

**Registered Office** Kemp House, 160 City Road, London. EC1V 2NX

You should have by now received your official confirmation email which will also contain your login credentials for our membership systems. It is essential you take time to ensure you can access both MyBMABA and the Instructor Portal to ensure you get the most from your membership.

e. info@bmaba.org.uk
t. 01798 306546
w. bmaba.org.uk

Whilst you explore the wealth of resources now available to you under your BMABA membership please allow us the opportunity to re-aliterate the importance of upholding the industry-leading name attached to the BMABA brand. This enables us to represent you effectively and will also ensure we can continue to build and develop our award-winning memberships for you and others. This includes taking the time to ensure you understand your safeguarding obligations and other legal requirements. We can provide all of the guidance needed and would recommend you check our essentials checklist as soon as possible at mybmaba.org.uk/essentials/bmaba-essentials.

As an affiliate instructor you are not a fully registered or licensed instructor and as such, the association can not offer a license to you at this stage but should you at any point wish to explore our paid membership options, which are all inclusive of additional resources, tools and certification, you may do so from mybmaba.org.uk/upgrade.

Our fully-staffed office and professional team are on hand to assist 7 days a week via social media and other communication channels, and we have our offices open to you during the working week, too. Please don't hesitate to let us know if you need any help settling in, making use of your membership or with anything else relating to your club.

Thanks again for joining and we look forward to working with you in the weeks ahead.

On behalf of the team.

Giovanni Soffietto Founder & Chief Executive Officer

